
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
12th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 4 AYLMERTON RESIDENTIAL – Wednesday 2nd September-Friday 4th September 2020 
 
We have made a provisional booking to take next year’s Year 4 children (current Year 3’s) on a residential visit to 
Aylmerton Field Study Centre, Norfolk, at the beginning of September 2020.  We are aware that this seems an unusual 
time to be going on residential, but the centre are able to offer us a reduced price for these dates.  This will be our fifth 
trip to Aylmerton from Woodstone.  It is a fantastic trip as it offers something different from the norm.  Digging for fossils 
on the beach, walking barefoot in the mud and midnight expeditions looking for bats with an echolocator are not the 
usual type of activities for a residential visit.  
 
We will be holding a parents meeting on Monday 18th November at 6:00pm, and will require a non-refundable initial 
deposit of £10 per child by Monday 25th November please.  This should be paid on school money as per usual. We will 
then require an additional holding deposit of £50 per child, payable by Friday 20th December at the latest.   
 
The children will leave at 7.00am on Wednesday 2nd September and return at approximately 5:00pm on Friday 4th 
September (depending on traffic!)   
 
We will be taking four of our own staff and there will also be at least one member of staff from Aylmerton accompanying 
our group whilst we are there. 
 
We will be staying at the Aylmerton Field Study Centre, Aylmerton, Norfolk, NR11 8RA. 
 
The full cost of the trip is £200, based on all of the children going, which includes all of the centre activities, including two 
off site visits, food and coach transport to and from the centre and whilst we are there.  Please be aware that should 
some parents choose not to send their children on the trip, the cost will increase by a few pounds. 
 
The trip is always a fantastic adventure, which the children really enjoy.  Below are some photographs to give you a taster 
of the sorts of activities your child will experience at Aylmerton, should you wish them to go.  The study centre also has a 
website which you might like to visit.  The address is: www.afsc.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S Fellows 
 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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